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Janel Lemanske

From: Monica Schultz

Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2014 3:54 PM

To: Dan Devine; Alderpersons; City Hall Development; Janel Lemanske

Subject: FW: Super Bottle

Email received regarding An Ordinance to repeal sub-section 12.40(1)(w) of the Revised Municipal Code relative 

to liquor store uses in the Central Business District. 

 

From: Wayne Davis [mailto:wcd35@msn.com]  

Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2014 3:46 PM 
To: Monica Schultz 

Subject: Super Bottle 

 
I am requesting that you allow this establishment to move across the street into a building they own and want 

to expand their business. 

  

Wayne C Davis 

8009 W Greenfield Ave #5 

West Allis, WI 53214 


